
 

 
 

 

                                                          

             

             

             

             

             

     

  
 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

City of Madison Police Department 

Information Bulletin 

**For Public Release ** 

Missing Person 

Eric Boll 

 

The City of Madison Police 

Department is looking for your help in 

attempting to locate missing person 

Eric Boll. 

 

Eric left his residence on the Eastside 

of Madison on August 24, 2024, on his 

e-bike (pictured below) and has not 

been seen or heard from since. 

 

If you know where Eric is, please 

contact the Dane County 

Communications non-emergency 

number at 608-255-2345. 


